
 
 

 

Rock County Veterans Service Office 
51 South Main Street 

Janesville, Wisconsin 53545 
Phone:  608/757-5552 

Website: www.co.rock.wi.us 
Email: rockcvso@co.rock.wi.us 

 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
April 18, 2023 

 
Rock County Veterans Service Offices Closed for Training 

 
 
  
The Rock County Veterans Service Offices in Janesville and Beloit will be closed to the public 
on April 26, 27, and 28 for training.  Our offices will reopen on Monday May 1st.  We apologize 

for the inconvenience and will return your messages and emails as soon as we can. 
 

- Paul Crawford, CVSO 
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